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Lets Celebrate! 
The Junior Voice Festival at the  
Wyvern Theatre was a huge success this 
week with a number of our children  
representing Millbrook.  The singing was 
fantastic and the confidence of those  
children to stand on stage and perform 
was superb - Well done them! 

 

Come and join us at our Easter Assembly Service on  

Monday 25th March 2024 at 9.15am  

@ Freshbrook Church. 

 You are welcome to stay afterwards and  

enjoy the free refreshments which the church are kindly providing. 

 

 We would like to send our best wishes to those in our 
community observing a fast during the holy month of 
Ramadan.  
If your child is fasting on a particular day we would ask 
that they are picked up at midday and returned to school 
at 1pm, so they can rest at home during the lunch hour 
and then take an active part in all their curriculum  
activities during the afternoon.  

In March 2024 Millbrook joined 
Grove Learning Trust and we 
are excited about all the new 
opportunities we will be able to 
give the children and staff at 
Millbrook, as part of a larger 
organisation. 

Dates for your Diary 
Tues 19th—Mon 25th March—Travelling Book Fair 

Weds 20th & Thursday 21st March—Parent’s Evening 

Monday 25th March—Easter Assembly at Freshbrook 
Church 

Thursday 28th March—Last Day of term 
 

********* 

Monday 15th April—Children return to school 
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Keeping your child safe online 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Please see link below - 

https://files.schudio.com/millbrook-primary-school/
files/documents/Snapchat_poster.pdf 

Keeping Children Safe 
Parking at school drop off and collection  
continues to be an issue, Unfortunately we are 
still receiving complaints about inconsiderate 
driving and parking on Gainsborough Way which 
is putting children’s lives at risk. 

Jewellery and Nail Varnish 
 
There has been an increase in the number of 
children wearing jewellery and nail varnish.   
Please can you support us with saving these for 
out of school.  Thank you. 
 

Millbrook Friends 
The next Millbrook Friends 
event is their Easter Pop Up 
Sale. 

Being Healthy at Millbrook 
 
Healthy Snacks and Packed Lunches! 
 
A balanced healthy lunch 
helps your child to  
focus on their learning  
during the afternoon. No 
sweets, fizzy drinks or  
energy drinks are allowed in 
school. 
 

Bumblebees and Ladybirds Blog 
 

Check out Ladybirds and Bumblebees latest blog on 
our website  

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/a3es8wsOWUS2PppB?
ref=Link 

Come to the Book Fair next week after school 
and help us get free books for the school. 
Open after school from 
Tues 19th—Mon 25th 
March and also during  
Parents Evening. 

Parent Questionnaire 
We would be grateful if you could complete 
the parent questionnaire using the link or 
QR code below -  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/JEGDRufjnu 
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